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Carey Certo

From: Emily Bardo <kosterem@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 3:37 PM

To: Community Development Email

Subject: We oppose Camas Station Development! Don’t build gas stations next to schools!

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect 
the email for ITD review. 
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